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Assistants to the Prehistoric Project

Diana Grodzins     Andree Wood

Hittite Dictionary Project Volunteers

Irv Diamond     Irene Glasner     Anne Schumacher

Demotic Dictionary

Anne Nelson     Kathy Wagner

Publications

Irv Diamond

Iranian Prehistoric Project Volunteers

Janet Helman

Volunteers Emeritus

Elizabeth Baum	 Carol Green	 Janet Russell
Charlotte Collier	 Mary Irons†	 Eleanor Swift
Mary D’Ouville	 Alice James	
Bettie Dwinell	 Dorothy Mozinski 

**Please note that these names were inadvertently omitted from the listing in last year’s An-
nual Report. We apologize for this omission.

† Represents Deceased 2001/2002 
——————————

SUQ

Denise Browning

This has been a relatively quiet year for the Suq. We have been engrossed in learning and 
making adjustments to our wonderful new computerized inventory system. We are now totally 
on-line! Our cash register communicates with the office server over the Internet. Many thanks 
to John Sanders for his help in deciphering many of the problems we faced adapting the new 
system to fit within the University’s system.

We had great sales this year at the Newberry Very Merry Bazaar. Unfortunately this will 
be its final year. Jennifer Westerfeld set up a wonderful exhibit at the 57th Street Children’s 
Book Fair displaying the books that the Suq carries for children, complete with wonderful 
graphics of camels and pyramids.

We met with architects from Vinci/Hamp Architects, Inc., to finalize the drawings on our 
much anticipated new jewelry case.
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Congratulations to Holly Warren who graduated this year. She has been managing the mail 
orders for the Suq for over four years. Dealing with all of our international orders can be quite 
a challenge and we will miss her.

We all will deeply miss Georgie Maynard. She has been part of the Suq for over twenty 
years, in many capacities from manager to stock person. 

Most of all many thanks to all of our volunteers who perform such a wonderful service to 
our customers and who have been such a pleasure to work with all of these years. Thanks to 
Florence Ovadia who continues to come up with wonderful displays, Georgie Maynard who 
replenished our stock, Norma van der Meulen who designs and makes original jewelry for us, 
and to our student staff: Holly Warren, Jennifer Westerfeld, Adrian Degifis, Emily Dorman, 
Laura Herrick, Joanne Leong, Anna Semone, and Jessica Ramirez. 

Docents —Loyal Regulars
Muriel Brauer	 Ruth Hyman	 Jane Thain
Patty Dunkel	 Agnethe Rattenburgh	 Norma van der Meulen
Peggy Grant	 Rochelle Rossin

Docents—Loyal Extras
Barbara Baird	 Jo Jackson	 Anne Schumacher
Janet Helman	  Felicia Whitcomb
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